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Schedule Of Events

5:30-6:30 Reception

Enjoy appetizers prepared by our fabulous catering class,
and watch as they do live cooking demonstrations. Also, be sure to
walk around and take in some of the projects that our students
have been working on at DHS.

6:30-7:00 Doors Open To The Theatre

Come on in and have a seat, as the show is about to begin.
Don’t forget on your way to your seat to take a picture in front of
our DHS Film Festival backdrop. If we call it “A Night On The Red
Carpet” we have to give you the whole experience. Say Cheese!

7:00 Film Festival Begins

Please silence your cell phones but don’t turn them off; you
will need them. Also, please be courteous and silent during the
show. You wouldn’t want to miss all the hard work these students

have put in, would you? Sit back and enjoy! Please be advised
that some of the films you will be watching are of a
mature nature.

After The Final Movie Has Aired

We will be having a “Question and Answer” portion for our
filmmakers to answer any questions you may have about the

process. Details on how to ask questions are on the backside of the
program.

Thank you for supporting DHS and our 2015 Film Festival



A Little More About Our Films

Conquering Depression
Seniors Danny LeClaire and Evan Freidman document
depression and how one of them came face to face with it.

Be Kind, Babies
Seniors Kalina Lalova and Veronica Ashworth take us on a
journey as they define kindness and model it for their peers and
community.

Very Best of The Video Bulletins
Sit back and enjoy some of our favorite segments
from this year’s VB.

Croak Road
Junior Kyle Reed tells a story about a troubled boy who looks
—into himseif torescape loneliness and social ineptitude.

#CamilleStrong
Senior Juliette Chabot goes inside the life of her sister as she
battles stage IV Hodgkin’s Lymphoma.

A Little More About Our Video Production Class
We began back in August with the dreams and hopes of putting on
a Film Festival and here we are doing just that. The class this year
was comprised of students in grades 10-12, but most of the
students are seniors and will be graduating 15 days from now. The
Video Production class puts out a weekly Video Bulletin that covers
all things DHS. Many of the students are first year students in film
and editing, so to say we’ve learned a lot is an understatement. We
are so excited to be able to show you our work, and once again,
Thank You For Coming!



Have A Question For One Of The Film Makers?

Text Your Question To:

(925) 239-7390

Questions will bé answered during the Q & A
portion of the Film Festival

Sample questions you may want to ask:

What was the inspiration behind your film?
What was the most challenging part of the process?

What advice would you give to someone who is thinking
about making a film?

Piease feel free to ask these or any other questions
you may have. Don’t forget to text in your questions!









